
1020 Deptford Rd 

Clifton Creek 3875 

ph (03) 5157 9251 

clifton.creek.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

 

14 August  2017 
 

 

CLIFTON CREEK PRIMARY SCHOOL  

Hello parents, 

 

My name is Linda  and I am the Mum of Charlie in Year 6. I am the current CCPS School Council President. 

I started in the posi�on in April and will have to move on when Charlie finishes this year. 

 

The Council is running low in parent representa�ves and I am invi�ng you to come and join the current 

team. 

 

There is no need for panic…. Let me fill you in first. 

 

We meet twice a term for approximately an hour at the school from 5pm. 

The Agenda and minutes of the previous mee�ng are emailed out the week before or sent home in hard 

copy if you prefer. 

A few reports are presented, discussed then moved and seconded. 

Hardly any talk about finances as it has been discussed at the preceding Finance Commi,ee Mee�ng. 

We may decide to do a bit of fund-raising or talk about promo�ng the school within the wider Bairnsdale 

community. 

Carol and Kat fill us in on how the classes are func�oning and up coming plans and ac�vi�es. You find out 

things the kids should tell you. 

You don’t leave with a list of jobs to do. 

You can say as li,le or as much as you like. 

It’s very relaxed and informal. 

You can eat and drink coffee during the mee�ng. 

If the kids are holding you back, no problem, bring them. 

 

What I enjoy the most about the mee�ng is feeling more connected to the school, ge2ng to know the 

staff and other parents as the bus service takes away our daily interac�on at the school gate. 

 

S�ll haven’t won you over? I’ve saved the best for last ….. 

 

I’ll pick you up and drive you if you live in Bairnsdale. 

 

Please give this opportunity some thought and let Carol know if you would like to be a part of the School 

Council. 

 

 

 

Thank you 

 

Linda 

 


